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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
At this time I would like to fully endorse Barak Logistics Corp. Their willingness to provide 
top notch service is second to none. 
 
SoyaWorld has utilized the services of Barak Logistics for the past six years, and they have  
always demonstrated excellence in reliability, and flexibility that has been a great asset to  
our company.  
 
I would not hesitate to recommend Barak Logistics to any potential client. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jodie Carleton 
Logistics Coordinator 
Direct Line: (905) 791.8191 
Email: jcarleton@soyaworld.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 


